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Tuesday 28th November, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 

RE: Christmas production costumes 

 

 
It is the time of year for the Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas production. 
 
Your child will be part in our Christmas production of ‘A Christmas Quarrel’ on Friday the 8th of December.  

 
For your child’s costume, we would be grateful if you could provide the following depending on their part: 

 

• 1S singers: Red or green top and bottom. 

• 1T singers: Green outfits, at least a green top. 

 
Please bring them in no later than Wednesday the 6th of December, with your child’s name clearly labeled 

on it. 
 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 1 and 2 teachers 


